
Dear Denise, 

We hope this email finds you well. We are pleased to be hos�ng the Second Annual Sunshine Music 
Fes�val this spring. The women-run fes�val will be hosted on May 18th-19th, 2023 at Marie-Rose Music 
Studio (LaSalle) and Sonata Piano Studio (Tecumseh). We would like to invite you to be a sponsor of this 
event. 

This event is the first of its kind in Windsor-Essex County, offering the youngest music students in our 
area an opportunity to showcase the arts to our greater community. Students that are successful in this 
compe��on have the opportunity to be awarded music scholarships and other recogni�ons.  

The Sunshine Music Fes�val is designed to build confidence and community through friendly 
compe��on. We provide an opportunity for very young musicians to perform and receive feedback from 
a professional elementary adjudicator. We believe that posi�ve performance experiences can enrich a 
child’s music educa�on. By providing this opportunity in the early stages of musical development, we 
hope to create a las�ng love of music performance in every child.  

Any support towards our event would be sincerely appreciated. We would be pleased to include you in 
our Sunshine Music Fes�val Program as a Sunshine Fes�val Sponsor. With your support we would also 
have the opportunity to award more music scholarships to our top compe�tors to support future music 
educa�on in our community. 

If you are interested, please see the atached sponsorship breakdown. 

Thank you so very much for your considera�on and we hope to see you at Sunshine Music Fes�val and 
future events!  

Sincerely, 

The Sunshine Music Fes�val Team 

Jordyn Severin and Alyssa Layfield 


